
Friday 24th March 2023
Multi Academy Trust

Our Mission, Vision and Values
Mission: The Roseland Trust provides outstanding education for our communities, where everyone

succeeds.

Vision: To inspire a love of learning within environments that are happy, respectful and
challenging, where everyone feels valued and able to reach their full potential.

Values: Kindness, Ambition, Responsibility.

Tregony School Three Rs

Respectful, Responsible and Resilient
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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

As we enter our final week of the Spring Term, a reminder that we will be holding our end of term
assembly next week on Friday morning at 9.10am. We look forward to welcoming you. We will also be
holding our raffle; you can purchase tickets via The Gateway. We would be very grateful for any prize
donations. Money raised will go towards extra treats for our pupils. Thank you.

Whilst we cannot guarantee that nut products are not in pupils' lunchboxes, please can we request
that you are mindful that some pupils in the school do have a nut allergy when selecting lunch and
snacks for your children.

Next week, Towan, Summers and Pendower classes will be swimming. Please can payment for this be
made via The Gateway. Thank you. Can all outstanding swimming, trip, wrap-around-care, nursery
fees and dinner money be paid by Monday 27th March. Thank you.

Many parents have been asking about individual music lessons. We offer music lessons in school for
guitar, keyboard, flute and drumming. The music teachers are currently fully booked but this does
change and places do become available. If you want to book lessons for your child, please go to the
website cmst.co.uk and register. Most lessons are joint lessons, apart from keyboard, which are
individual lessons.

Little Carne Nursery has been very busy this week, learning about the Hungry Caterpillar. We have
also been preparing for our parent stay and sing session next Thursday at 2:50pm. The children are
enjoying practising their spring songs.

This week, Towan Class have been busy planning their bookmarks ready for next week when they will
sew them. The children have enjoyed making a story and matching it with musical instruments. Next
week, the children will be retelling the story by using a range of percussion instruments. Towan Class
have also been focusing on what makes a good friend and have been practising this within the
classroom.

This week, Summers Class have been busy learning about Holy Week in RE. They sequenced the week,
learnt the special names for the days, and what happened on each day. In geography, the children
learnt a song about the seven continents of the world and labelled a map. They learnt which
continents the different countries they have been looking at each week are found in.

Pendower Class have finished their music unit of learning about call and response African songs. The
children performed their piece of music to the school in assembly. They were fantastic! In PSHE, they
have been looking at what they can do to keep their bodies healthy. We spoke about the different
food groups and then made a healthy snack to try.

Porthcurnick Class have written some excellent biographies of Nelson Mandela this week. In music,
we learned about swing rhythms and had a go at making up some of their own. In art, using Stone
Age cave wall paintings as inspiration, we experimented with negative and positive images using our
hands and paint.

It’s been a busy week back in Portholland Class. We have been designing our own cuddly Easter eggs,
to make next week, as well as designing and describing our very own Mars Rover. We have also had
very sensible conversations about food and having a positive body image in PSHE.

Porthluney Class have been reading Boy in the Tower by Polly Ho-Yen this week, a book they have
been using to inspire their writing. The children have enjoyed learning about what it might be like to
live in a tower block in central London. A dystopian novel, the book explores what would happen if a
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strange plant species (the bluchers) began to appear, destroying buildings while people are sleeping
inside of them.

Kate Douglass

Headteacher

The School Council has supported us with deciding the cultures of our school. We have decided on
Tregony’s ‘Three Rs’ - Respectful, Responsible and Resilient.

Congratulations to our newly elected members:
Pendower - Noah, Charlie
Porthcurnick - Chester, Tilly
Portholland - Delia, Isaac
Porthluney - Eva, Katia

● Clubs email
● Raffle email
● Change in dinner menu

Respectful, Responsible and Resilient

The school has been focusing on respect.
Many children have demonstrated these
behaviours around the school (see class

certificates).

Please see the link below for our latest online safety newsletter.er

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/

Please follow the link to view some guidance on keeping children safe online.
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● Pendower swimming - 27th - 31st March
● Towan swimming - 27th and 28th March
● Summers swimming - 29th, 30th and 31st March
● Little Carne Nursery Easter Stay and sing- 30th March at 2:50pm- 3:20pm

Inset Days for 2022/23

● Friday 9th June 2023
● Monday 24th July
● Tuesday 25th July

Little Carne: Aoife, Henry and Annie for super
name writing
Towan:
Summers: Gracie for a super fact file
Pendower:
Porthcurnick: Vasily for super, independent
writing about Nelson Mandela
Portholland:
Porthluney:

Little Carne: Grace for fantastic independent
skills
Towan: Mason for trying really hard to follow
instructions and showing super resilience
towards his work.
Summers: Ava for always being polite and
respectful towards both adults and children.
Pendower: Harley for always showing
everyone respect. He is a kind, caring and
helpful member of our class.
Porthcurnick: Freddie for always working hard in
lessons and setting a good example to other
pupils. Jamie for excellent maths assessments
and Mandela biography.
Portholland: Oli for a brilliant attitude toward
lessons and learning across the curriculum
Porthluney: Maddie for an excellent attitude to
learning.

Team captains and points
Godrevy: Isaac, Seth: 3922
Trevose: Annie, Tristan: 4009
St Anthony: Ben, Nancy: 4063
Lizard: Dylan, Lacey: 4061

Towan 88.64 %
Summers: 99.63%
Pendower 95.38%
Porthcurnick: 94.84%
Portholland: 96.77%
Porthluney: 97.81%
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White band - Tom, Tabitha (2), Archie
Yellow band -
Orange band -

Blue band - Imogen, Lacey, Ben
Green band - Noah
Brown band - Rory, Agnes
Black band - Annalea, Henry

Active Cornwall have launched the Easter Time2Move Holiday Programme which aims to support families

during the school holidays to ensure children have access to fun activities, healthy food and physical

activity and to address those particular challenges for some families because of increased costs such as

food, childcare and reduced income.

It brings together providers across Cornwall who put on a wide range of diverse activities that are fully

funded for those eligible for benefits related, free school meals but available to all children aged 5 to

16.

Easter activities will run from April 3rd to the 7th and the 10th to the 14th and all children that attend

will receive a healthy meal.

The Time2Move Holiday Programme for Easter 2023 is live. The programme offers fun physical activities,

games and wider activities plus a funded meal for every child. All children are welcome to attend, and

it is completely funded for children that are eligible for benefits-related Free School Meals. As a parent

or guardian of a child eligible for benefits related, free school meals you will need your child’s unique

code in order to access the activities for free. You can access your child’s code quickly and easily at:

www.cornwall.gov.uk/time2move Once you have this code you can search and book on activities here:

www.activecornwall.org/T2MHolidayProgramme The activities are all delivered by approved providers

with the main focus on fun and enjoyment. So please search for activities near you, book your child’s

place and we look forward to seeing your child over the Easter holidays. For any questions regarding the

Time2Move Holiday Programme please email Time2Move.HolidayProgramme@cornwall.gov.uk or phone

01872 323335. Yours faithfully The Time2Move Holiday Programme Team
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